
From: Henry Bromberg <hank181@icloud.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 4:23 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Henry Bromberg <hank181@msn.com> 
Subject: Liberty rate increase 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
I write to strongly object to Liberty’s proposed rate increase for the distribution portion of their bill. 
I hope the PUC takes a long, hard look at this request and see it for what it is, namely an attempt to 
‘punish’ it’s customers for choosing the Community Power Coalition as our improved supplier of 
electricity. 
Prior to CPCNH’s involvement in sourcing electricity, Liberty had not requested an increase. 
Please respond to this email with information regarding the PUC’s plans. 
 
Thank you 
 
Henry Bromberg 
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